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Statement
of  the  Presidency  of  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina
The Presidency of Bosnia and Herzegovina held its twelfth
meeting in Sarajevo on January 3, 1997.

The Presidency welcomed the holding of the sessions of both
Houses of the Parliament of Bosnia and Herzegovina as well as
the approval of the Co-Chairs of the Council of Ministers, as
well  as  of  the  Vice-Chair,  the  Ministers  and  the  Deputy
Ministers by the House of Representatives.

The Presidency had decided at its eleventh session to adopt
the Agreement on the Cooperation with UNICEF. In accordance
with the procedure agreed at its eighth session, Mr. Krajisnik
signed the agreement today.

Following  its  session,  the  Presidency  met  the  Secretary-
General of NATO, Javier Solana, and SACEUR, General Joulwan.
The commander of SFOR, General Crouch attended the meeting as
well.
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